
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I disapprove of the State Water Resources Control Boards plan to increase water export out of 

the Toulumne, Stanislaus and Merced rivers.  

Proposed action could devastate 210,000 acres of farm land.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert Johnson 
 

 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

3-27-13


